Policy Proposal 2003-16 Staff Resource Impact Analysis
ARIN staff has conducted a review of proposed policy 2003-16 (POC Verification) and determined the impact its implementation would have on operations.  This impact analysis is separated into two major areas – Engineering and Registration.

Engineering Impact

Implementation of 2003-16 would require modification to the ARIN database and internal registration software.  A high level summary of the projected modifications:

· Additional database field that would indicated the status of POC records 

· Modifications to WHOIS code that would enable display of POC status field in WHOIS answers.

· Creation of automated notification system (web form) for community
· Modification of registration software (internal registration systems) to recognize and interact with new database field for POC status.

Registration Services Impact
Implementation of 2003-16 would require changes to our registration practices.  A high level summary of the projected changes:

· Establish response procedures to reports of out-of-date POC information.

· Responses to individuals reporting out-of-date information

· Historical investigation of POC activity
· Out of band processing

· Telephone
· Postal Mail

· Fax

· Review of paper documentation

Follow up over the telephone, postal mail, and fax requires manual intervention and an extraordinary amount of staff resources.  The true impact of the implementation of this proposed policy would not be realized until the level of community response and use of the policy was determined.  It is expected the volume of manual work generated by this policy would require additional full-time employees in the ARIN registration services department.

